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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I'm all for increased rates at the state parks if it means better services and less people utilizing
the parks. The low rates somewhat encouraged some to be neglectful and disrespectful of the
parks.
It will not deter me from using a NM state park.
Thanks
Jennifer Upton
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